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LongRangeAcad@nlesd.ca
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Principal: M. Patey • Vice Principal: C. Greene

Date:
October 29, 2014

To:
Parents K-12

From:
M. Patey

RE:
Upcoming events, closeouts & holidays.
· This is to advise you that all memos will be sent home electronically from now on.  If you do not have an email account or have access to the school website please let us know and your child will be given a paper copy.  All memos will be posted on the  school website www.longrangeacademy.com 

· October 30th - Closeout – All teachers will be involved in meetings therefore there will not be any classes for all students in grades K-12.
· November 4th – grade 1-6 students will be attending a visiting author session at the library at 1:00 PM.  Students are asked to bring $2.00 for this session.

· November 4th 7:30 – 8:30 – training for school council members.  All members are encouraged to attend.

· November 5th- Closeout - All teachers will be involved in meetings therefore there will not be any classes for all students in grades K-12.
· November 10th and 11th – Holidays. 
· November 14th – The Home & School Association will be having a fundraiser bingo here at the School starting at 7:30 PM.  They would like to ask each family to donate a food item to be used as prizes.  Items are to be passed in to classroom teachers or the office by noon on November 14th.  All ages are welcome to attend the bingo.

· November 12th - Shoe Boxes – again this year we are participating in Operation Christmas Child.  – K-6 students are asked to bring in appropriate items for the shoe boxes, 7 – 12 students are asked to bring in a dollar to help with the cost of shipping.  All items need to be at the school by Wednesday, November 12th.  
